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To:
All Clergy,
All Members of the Institutes of Consecrated Life,
All Societies of Apostolic Life,
All Lay Faithful and People of Goodwill,
DIOCESE OF'BUEA

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

RE: 1OTHANNIVERSARY OF THE DEATH OF BISHOP PIUS AWA

May God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ in Communion with the Holy

Spirit, give you grace and peace. The 9th of February will make exactly ten years

since the death of our Venerable Father, Bishop Pius Awa. The celebration of this

Anniversary has been part of our discussion in the course of this Pastoral Week

and I have judged it necessary to outline in this Circular, the manner in which we

are going to celebrate this Anniversary. The Celebration will be as follows;

23'd Feb. 2024 4.00 pm Assembly of Bishops and Priests, Religious,

Seminarians and family members and Christ's Lay Faithful in the Small Soppo

Cathedral for the Office for the Dead

- Blessing of the tomb.

24th Feb. 2024 9.00 am Anniversary Mass at the Divine Mercy Co-

Cathedral Molyko

- Blessing of the Bishop Pius Awa Memorial Pastoral Center Molyko
- Traditional Dances
- Refreshments and Departure
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+Michael Mia

Yours in His Service,

Bishop of Buea


